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      Good of the League

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      August Birthdays 

    Ken Parker     Grant Croonquist      Jodie Hislop 

    (8/17/1948)            (8/20/1974)             (8/20/1958)
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Greetings Fellow Marines, 

 

As I write this, it has been almost a month since we celebrated the ñ4th of Julyò, and the Independence and 

Freedom that we enjoy. November 10th, is another day that we as Marines celebrate. It is the birth of our 

Marine Corps and it is fast approaching. Can you believe how fast this year has gone? We as a Detachment 

have made great progress these past few months. We are in the process of launching our new Detachment 

Web Site, which when implemented will provide a resource for all of us to use to find information we need. 

You all have received an email with a list of Domain Names to choose from, make your choice known by 

responding. We would like everyone involved. The only way we will prosper is if we all participate. With 

that in mind, I would encourage you to seek out new members to join our ranks. I believe there are Marines 

out there that do not know that we exist. As we move forward, I would like to see our members involved in 

the communities where we live. History has shown that Marines can make a difference in whatever we are 

involved in. 

 

With that in mind, let us not forget those who have gone before us. Some of them are still with us, but age 

and sickness has slowed them down. If you know of one of these Marines, give them a call, or visit them 

and invest a little of your time. Every month that has 5 Tuesdays; members of our Detachment travel to the 

VA Hospital in Durham and play Bingo with the Veterans there. We really have a great time, and the 

Veterans look forward to these visits. August is one of those months. On Tuesday the 29th of August we 

will meet at McDonaldôs on Hwy 70 in Clayton at 1800 hrs. and travel together to Durham. Your presence 

would be greatly appreciated. We mentioned a quote from President Reagan before, but it is always good to 

hear it again; ñSome people live an entire lifetime and wonder if they have made a difference in the World. 

Marines donôt have that problemò. You can make a difference!!! 

 

ï Commandant Greg Quinn, Carry-On Detachment 1236 

 

 
 

Public Relations Committee (Lewis W. Rice III - Chair) 

ü The JoCo Marine Newsletter will now be posted to our Detachmentôs Facebook page on a monthly basis as well 

as being mailed out and emailed, please let Lewis know if you need an electronic copy of the Detachment Flyer. 

 ƹ This is different from the Newsletter (to hand out to prospective new members). 
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                            Rosebuds Committee (Ken Parker - Chair) 

ü Ken Parker reported we have some funds turned in from the Clock and Jewelry shop. 

 
Good Business Award Committee (Lewis W. Rice III ς Chair) 

August õs Good Business Award  Presentation  will  be at ð  

Location:  Chick - fil - A 1300 N. Brightleaf Blvd . Smithfield, NC 27577   

Wednesday,  August  9, 201 7 @ 1100  hrs.    

 
 

Eagle Scout Good Citizenship Award Committee (Lewis W. Rice III ï Chair) 

            

 

 

               

       

                                                     

ü Next ς 05 AUG 2017 ς Troop #714 of Clayton. 

ü 26 AUG 2017 ς Troop #210 of aŎ DŜŜΩǎ ·-Roads. 

ü 10 SEP 2017 ς Troop #33 of Clayton. 

ü 29 OCT 2017 ς Troop #33 of Clayton. 

 

 

Adopt-A-Highway Clean-Up Committee (Ken Parker ï Chair) 

                              None scheduled at this time. 

VA Hospital Visit Committee (Ken Parker ï Chair)    

  

29 AUG 2017 ï Hwy 70 @ 1800 hrs. 

 

 

 01 August 1944: After nine days of fighting in a battle termed "the perfect amphibious operation of World 

War II," MajGen Harry Schmidt, commander of V Amphibious Corps, declared the island of Tinian 

secured. The combination of surprise, heavy pre-assault bombardment, and effective logistical support was 

responsible for Tinian's recapture with a much lower casualty rate (344 killed and 1550 wounded) than had 

been experienced in previous landings. 

 

August 1950: Eight Corsairs of VMF-214, the famed "Black Sheep" squadron of World War II, launched 

from the USS SICILY and executed the first Marine aviation mission in the Korean War in raids against 

enemy installations near Inchon. After the F4Us delivered their incendiary bombs and rockets on their 

targets, the Marines concluded their greeting to the Communist troops with a series of strafing runs. 
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07 August 1990: President Bush ordered U.S. military aircraft and troops to Saudi Arabia as part of a 

multinational force to defend that nation against possible Iraqi invasion.  One week later the Marine Corps 

announced the commitment of 45,000 troops to the Persian Gulf area as part of Operation Desert Shield 

which would become the largest deployment of U.S. forces since the Vietnam War. 

 

09 August 1942: With the Guadalcanal airstrip secure after heavy fighting with the Japanese, the 1st 

Engineer Battalion commenced work on the runway using captured equipment. Three days later, on 12 

August, the first plane landed on Henderson Field, a Navy PBY which evacuated two wounded Marines. 

Nearly 3,000 wounded Marines would be evacuated from Henderson Field during the battle. 

 

17 August 1942: Just prior to dawn, the 2d Marine Raider Battalion under LtCol Evans F. Carlson landed 

on Makin Island from the submarines NAUTILUS and ARGONAUT. The next day the Marines left the 

island after destroying a seaplane base, two radio stations, a supply warehouse, and killing about 100 

Japanese soldiers. 

 

21 August 1968: PFC James Anderson, Jr., was posthumously awarded the Medal of Honor by Secretary 

of the Navy, Paul R. Ignatius, for heroism in Vietnam while serving as a rifleman with Company F, 2d 

Battalion, 3rd Marines in February 1967.  This was the first Medal of Honor presented to an African-

American Marine.  His parents, Mr. and Mrs. James Anderson, Sr., received the award during ceremonies 

at Marine Barracks, 8th and I. 

 

23 August 1984: The last Marines to serve peace-keeping duty in Lebanon arrived home.  The 24th Marine 

Amphibious Unit (MAU) arrived off the coast of Lebanon on 9 April to relieve Marines of the 22d MAU 

who were guarding the U.S. Embassy in Beirut.  The 24th MAU left Beirut on 31 July, marking the last 

presence of U.S. combat troops in Beirut since Marines entered almost two years earlier. 

 

24 August 1814: Captain Samuel Miller's 100-man detachment from Marine Barracks, Washington, fought 

in the battle of Bladensburg for the defense of the national capital. After helping to fight back three British 

charges, Captain Miller was wounded and the enemy began to work around both flanks of the American 

force. Almost encircled, the force of sailors and Marines was forced to retire to avoid capture. The Marines 

lost 8 killed and 14 wounded. 


